

#31, 3rd Cross, Gavipura Extension, Bengaluru-560019 E-Mail: karnatakataekwondo@gmail.com
Mob: +91 94480 88729

N. Manjunatha Prasad, IAS President C.G. Shashivardhan General Secretary

3-7-2024

To,

Dear Sir/Madam

Subject: 41st State Taekwondo Championship-2024, From 1-8-2024 to 5-8-2024, Koramangala Indoor Stadium, Koramangala, Bengaluru.

participating as Player/Coach/Manager/Referee in the 41st State Taekwondo Championship-2024 to be held from 1-8-2024 to 5-8-2024 at Koramangala Indoor Stadium, Bengaluru I request you to kindly grant leave from 31-7-2024 to 6-8-2024 for participation in the State Taekwondo championship.

Thanking You,

Yours truly,

C.G. Shashivardhan
General Secretary 3 724